The existing administrative rule - OAR 736-040-0073 - was put in place more than 20 years ago, and the

legislature should uphold the intent by adopting HB 4029 and ensuring this stretch of river can be
protected for many more years.

Who has a vested interest in changing the rules? Is this for personal benefits for certain people. It's been
great all these years don't mess with it now or never. Leave it be.

Barbara Quissell



